
The Joint Commission — Accelerating 
Progress Through Collaboration

LEADING the way to ZERO™ 

    TOGETHER WE CAN DRAMATICALLY IMPROVE PATIENT CARE



It is vital that all stakeholders in our vast health care system work 
together to improve the care patients receive. We collaborate with 
numerous stakeholders in our efforts to lead the way to zero harm.

    PAYORS

The Joint Commission works to establish and cultivate  
collaborative relationships with third party payors  
including health plans, pharmacy benefit management  
companies, liability insurers and State Medicaid  
authorities. 

These collaborations:
–	 Promote the development of consistent standards 

and leading practices across entities
–	 Facilitate knowledge sharing about critical health 

care issues
–	 Contribute expertise to increase awareness and 

inspire action to improve quality and safety

Our collaborations take many forms.  We work with 
payors, government agencies, quality improvement 
organizations and health care associations among 
many others.*	

  GOVERNMENTAL AGENCIES

–	 Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC)
–	 Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS)
–	 Office of the National Coordinator for Health 

Information Technology (ONC)
–	 National Institute for Occupational Safety and 

Health (NIOSH)
–	 National Institute of Mental Health (NIMH)
–	 National Personal Protective Technology Laboratory 

(NPPTL)
–	 Occupational Safety and Health Administration 

(OSHA)
–	 Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services 

Administration (SAMHSA)
–	 U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA)
–	 U.S. Navy Bureau of Medicine and Surgery 

(BUMED)

The Joint Commission works collaboratively with the CDC 
and the FDA to share information on identified safety issues 
(infection prevention and control breaches, possible venous 
thromboembolism (VTE)) and engage health departments  
in the overall goal to prevent health care-acquired infections.

We develop standards based on input from health care 
professionals, providers, subject matter experts, consumers, and 
governmental agencies such as CMS.

The Joint Commission’s Department of Research, the NIOSH and 
the NPPTL have been working collaboratively since 2011 on a 
variety of projects related to respiratory protection. The most 
recently funded project examined persistent clinical conundrums 
and operational challenges related to the use of respirators in 
health care settings.

We work with the ONC on safe health IT issues.

Swiss Re provides favorable underwriting to organizations using 
the Joint Commission Center for Transforming Healthcare’s high 
reliability tools.

Anthem provides bonus incentives to its 800+ hospital networks 
that pursue specific Joint Commission standards and achieve 
advance certifications.



Following 98 alarm fatigue-related events and 80 
associated deaths, The Joint Commission collaborated 
with the AAMI and the ECRI Institute to improve alarm-
equipped device safety. A Joint Commission National 
Patient Safety Goal® was established to reduce alarm-
related events over the long term.

The Joint Commission and the AMA co-hosted the 

http://www.jointcommission.org/leadingthewaytozero



